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A proposed 15 megawatt Run of the River Project in Fosthall Creek near
Nakusp is closer to reality.

A development, construction and operation agreement has now been signed
between the Splatsin, or Spallumcheen, a tribe of the Shushwap Nation, Fosthall Creek Power
Limited, a local developer, and Sorgent.e's Hydro Canada, a multinational group based in Italy.

Lucas De Haro, is the CEO of Sorgent.e..he says the agreement will allow the Splatsin to have a
social and environmental benefit from the project, as well as job opportunities.

De Haro says it's an environmentally friendly project on the shore of Upper Arrow Lake, that will
include a spawning channel.

Construction is expected to start in 2015.
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